Cabinet du
Premier ministre

Office of the
Prime Minister

Ottawa, Canada K1A 0A2

October 1, 2018

Mr. Peter Luckham

Chair

Islands Trust Council
Unit 200

1627 Fort Street

Victoria, British Columbia
V8R 1H8

Dear Mr. Luckham:

On behalf of Prime Minister Justin Trudeau, I would like to acknowledge receipt of your letter
of September 24, 2018, regarding the use of anchorages in southern British Columbia.

Thank you for taking the time to write to the Prime Minister. You may be assured that your
comments, offered on behalf of the Islands Trust Council, have been carefully reviewed.

In your correspondence, you raise concerns that fall within the putview of the Honourable
Marc Gatneau, Minister of Transpott, to whom I note you have also addressed your letter.
While the Prime Minister appreciates being made aware of your concerns, he will leave the
mattets you raise to be considered by Minister Garneau.

Once again, thank you for wtiting to the Prime Minister.

Yours sincetely,

R. Olshansky [1 RE@ BIVE

Executive Correspondence Officer
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